From: Arkansas Oil Marketers Association [mailto:karen@aoma.org]
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 11:51 AM

To: Walter Wright
Subject: AOMA Environmental Workshop - Registration is now Open

A

Join us for our Environmental Workshop!

You are invited to bring your environmental staff to a very special

AOMA Environmental Workshop
Learn directly from the Agencies involved in the issues facing our industry.

« Carolyn Hoskinson, Director, U.S. EPA Office of Underground
Storage Tanks (OUST)
« Jarrod Zwiefel, ADEQ Remediation Senior Manager, Office of Land
Resources (replaced Joe Hoover)
o Gene Little, ADEQ Operator Training
o Amy Schluterman, ADEQ, Contractor Licensing
¢ Ometra Okuwoash, ADEQ Trust Fund
 Robert Morgan, ADEQ RST Inspector Supervisor
o Walter Wright, Mitchell Williams

e More

Click here to register online



Click here to get the fill in registration form

These presenters will address your questions as well as discuss what they see daily
out in the field.

Regulations, compliance, how to avoid violations, monitoring and record-keeping are
just a few of the topics to be covered as well as any of your specific questions for our
presenters.

So bring your questions and join us:

Wednesday, August 30, 2017

9:30 am - 2:30 pm (approx.)
(Lunch will be provided)

AOMA member $39 per person

non-AOMA member $59 per person

Holiday Inn Airport, Little Rock
3201 Bankhead Drive, Little Rock

( LR Airport Exit off 1440 )
click here for a map

Hope to see you on August 30th,

N

Steve Ferren

Arkansas Oil Marketers Association
steve@aoma.org

501-374-6293

Arkansas Oil Marketers Association, PO Box 229, Little
Rock, AR 72203
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